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Pulse Point ticket window will be closed

System Wide • 03/03/20
Pulse Point ticket window will be closed

Please note: the Pulse Point ticket window will be closed

Tuesday 3/3/2020.
Passes may also be purchased at:
the HARTransit Admin Office
62 Federal Road, Danbury,
from: 8:30 am - 4:30 pm
or anytime online at:
http://www.hartransit.com/fares-and-passes
Sorry for the inconvenience.
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